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Where You'll Find Me
A heartwarming dog story like no other: Tuesday, a lovable golden
retriever, changes a former soldier's life forever. A highly decorated
captain in the U.S. Army, Luis Montalván never backed down from a
challenge during his two tours of duty in Iraq. After returning home
from combat, however, his physical wounds and crippling post-traumatic
stress disorder began to take their toll. He wondered if he would ever
recover. Then Luis met Tuesday, a sensitive golden retriever trained
to assist the disabled. Tuesday had lived among prisoners and at a
home for troubled boys, and he found it difficult to trust in or
connect with a human being--until Luis. Until Tuesday is the story of
how two wounded warriors, who had given so much and suffered the
consequences, found salvation in each other. It is a story about war
and peace, injury and recovery, psychological wounds and spiritual
restoration. But more than that, it is a story about the love between
a man and dog, and how, together, they healed each other's souls.

The Dog Listener
Charlie Keefe is a world famous dog painter. Unfortunately, Charlie's
belove muse, Pete, his fun-loving Jack Russell terrier, has just died
and he's totally devastated by the loss of his furry best friend.
After months of grieving, Charlie reluctantly agrees to foster a new
puppy from the local shelter, a cute King Charles Cavalier named
Brownie. Charlie falls head over heels for this new puppy as well as
being attracted to Janelle Jordan, the head hound at the dog rescue.
Complications arise when the ghost of Pete appears one night to haunt
him and Brownie setting off a bizarre chain of events that throws
Charlie's life, career and entire belief system into chaos.

Up
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Fifteen-year-old Aiden is a minor cast member on a long-running high
school "dramedy" with a low budget and a loyal following. Aiden and
his friends are excited that they're being promoted to lead roles for
the upcoming tenth season of Pop Quiz. But then they learn the show is
being canceled. According to the producers, no one even watches TV
anymore, with kids preferring the antics of YouTube stars. With the
help of some former cast members and a group of hardcore fans, Aiden
and his friends attempt to create a movie special to wrap up the
storylines and give the series the send-off it deserves.

Commentaries on the Laws of England
From Southern California castaway to Hollywood heartbreaker, Tuna the
Chiweenie has won the adoration of millions. Now the charming and
unconventional pooch has his own book, filled with more than a hundred
all-new photographs and witty commentary to give fans an intimate and
hilarious look at the Internet's most prized pup. Tuna's cartoonish
looks-with an exaggerated overbite, a recessed jawline, and a wrinkly
neck-are truly one of a kind. And yet his quirky appearance is no
match for his unique perspective on life, overcoming his proclivity
for staying in bed all day to keep his eye on the (bacon-flavored)
prize. Teaming up with his owner, Courtney Dasher, Tuna shares a
behind-the-scenes look at his daily exploits, which include sleeping,
sunbathing, wearing bow ties, playing with toys, and melting hearts.
Packed with witty and endearing images of this ridiculously adorable
pup, Tuna Melts My Heart is sure to delight the underdogs in us all!

Sophie
This is the inspiring account of a family's struggle to break into
their son's autistic world - and how a beautiful retreiver dog made
the real difference. Dale was still a baby when his parents realised
that something wasn't right. Worried, his mother Nuala took him to see
several doctors, before finally hearing the word 'autism' for the
first time. Scared but determined that Dale should live a fulfilling
life, Nuala describes her despair at her son's condition, her struggle
to prevent Dale being excluded from a 'normal' education and her sense
of hopeless isolation. Dale's autism was severe and violent and family
life was a daily battleground. But the Gardner's lives were
transformed when they welcomed a gorgeous Golden Retriever into the
family. The special bond between Dale and his dog Henry helped them to
produce the breakthrough in Dale they had long sought. From taking a
bath to saying 'I love you', Henry helped introduce Dale to all the
normal activities most parents take for granted, and set him on the
road to being the charming and well-adjusted young man he is today.
This is a heartrending and fascinating account of how one devoted and
talented dog helped a little boy conquer his autism.

Tell Me Where It Hurts
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On Feb. 15, 2015, Kate Matrosova, an avid mountaineer, set off before
sunrise for a traverse of the Northern Presidential Range in New
Hampshire's White Mountains. Late the following day, rescuers carried
her frozen body out of the mountains. What went wrong? Where You'll
Find Me offers possible answers to that question.

The Red Address Book
New York Times Bestseller List “Leonard and Gobi’s story represents
the power of people working together and the profound depth of feeling
possible between a man and his dog.”--Publishers Weekly A man, a dog,
and the lengths to which love will go to sacrifice for its companion.
Finding Gobi is the miraculous tale of Dion Leonard, a seasoned
ultramarathon runner who crosses paths with a stray dog while
competing in a 155-mile race through the Gobi Desert in China. The
lovable pup, who would later earn the name Gobi, proved that what she
lacked in size, she more than made up for in heart, as she went step
for step with Dion over the Tian Shan Mountains, across massive sand
dunes, through yurt villages and the black sands of the Gobi Desert,
keeping pace with him for 77 miles. As Dion witnessed the incredible
determination and heart of this small animal, he found his own heart
undergoing a change as well. Whereas in the past these races were all
about winning and being the best, his goal now was to make sure he and
Gobi’s friendship continued well after the finish line. He found
himself letting Gobi sleep in his tent at night, giving her food and
water out of his own limited supply, and carrying her across numerous
rivers, even when he knew it would mean putting him behind in the
race, or worse, prevent him from finishing at all. Although Dion did
not cross the finish line first, he felt he had won something even
greater – a new outlook on life and a new friend that he planned on
bringing home as soon as arrangements were made. However, before he
could take her home, Gobi went missing in the sprawling Chinese city
where she was being kept. Dion, with the help of strangers and a viral
outpouring of assistance on the internet, set out to track her down,
and reunite forever with the amazing animal that changed his life and
proved to him and the world that miracles are possible.

What I Was Doing While You Were Breeding
Catie Marron’s City Parks captures the spirit and beauty of eighteen
of the world’s most-loved city parks. Zadie Smith, Ian Frazier,
Candice Bergen, Colm Tóibín, Nicole Krauss, Jan Morris, and a dozen
other remarkable contributors reflect on a particular park that holds
special meaning for them. Andrew Sean Greer eloquently paints a
portrait of first love in the Presidio; André Aciman muses on time’s
fleeting nature and the changing face of New York viewed from the High
Line; Pico Iyer explores hidden places and privacy in Kyoto; Jonathan
Alter takes readers from the 1968 race riots to Obama’s 2008 victory
speech in Chicago’s Grant Park; Simon Winchester invites us along on
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his adventures in the Maidan; and Bill Clinton writes of his affection
for Dumbarton Oaks. Oberto Gili’s color and black-and-white
photographs unify the writers’ unique and personal voices. Taken
around the world over the course of a year, in every season, his
pictures capture the inherent mood of each place. Fusing images and
text, City Parks is an extraordinary and unique project: through
personal reflection and intimate detail it taps into collective memory
and our sense of time’s passage.

City Parks
Thirteen year old Jamie Reston is still recovering from the death of
her father when another loss threatens her. Atticus, a champion show
Golden Retriever, saved her from the darkest days after her father’s
death when he helped her find happiness again. But now, because he is
the most valuable dog she owns, Atticus’ owner is forced to sell him
in order to save her kennel from bankruptcy. For Jamie, the
unthinkable is for Atticus to be snatched from her life. Desperate to
not lose him, Jamie does the unthinkable. During the night, she sneaks
Atticus from his kennel and hides him in a shack deep in the woods so
he will miss the flight to take him to his new owner. To Jamie’s
surprise, the whole town gets involved in the search for Atticus,
including a boy she’s had a crush on all year. Her simple plan spirals
out of control and becomes a complicated mess. Before she has a chance
to decide how to handle the situation, Atticus’ life is threatened.
Now Jamie fears she may not only lose him, but that Atticus will die
because of her foolish decision to take matters into her own hands.

The Adventures of Buffalo and Tough Cookie
From the front lines of modern medicine, Tell Me Where It Hurts is a
fascinating insider portrait of a veterinarian, his furry patients,
and the blend of old-fashioned instincts and cutting-edge technology
that defines pet care in the twenty-first century. For anyone who’s
ever wondered what goes on behind the scenes at your veterinarian’s
office, Tell Me Where It Hurts offers a vicarious journey through
twenty-four intimate, eye-opening, heartrending hours at the premier
Angell Animal Medical Center in Boston. You’ll learn about the amazing
progress of modern animal medicine, where organ transplants, joint
replacements, and state-of-the-art cancer treatments have become more
and more common. With these technological advances come controversies
and complexities that Dr. Trout thoughtfully explores, such as how
long (and at what cost) treatments should be given, how the Internet
has changed pet care, and the rise in cosmetic surgery. You’ll also be
inspired by the heartwarming stories of struggle and survival filling
these pages. With a wry and winning tone, Dr. Trout offers up
hilarious and delightful anecdotes about cuddly (or not-so-cuddly)
pets and their variously zany, desperate, and demanding owners. In
total, Tell Me Where It Hurts offers a fascinating portrait of the
comedy and drama, complexities and rewards involved with loving and
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healing animals. Part ER, part Dog Whisperer, and part House, this
heartfelt and candid book shows that while the technology has changed
since James Herriot’s day, the humanity and compassion remains
unchanged. If you’ve ever had a pet or special place in your heart for
furry friends, Dr. Trout’s irresistible book is for you.

Last Night at the Viper Room
Inspired by New Hampshire Public Television's award-winning series
Windows to the Wild

It's Just a Dog
The Adventures of Buffalo and Tough Cookie is an exploration of one of
New Hampshire's least known mountain list, the 52 With a View. It's
also a hiking story unlike any other, as the author takes on the task
of turning a determined, urban elementary child into an experienced
back-woods hiker, and in the process finds that sometimes the most
important lessons are the one's that she teaches him. Through snow,
storms, slugs and long miles over the state's beautiful and
challenging terrain, The Adventures of Buffalo and Tough Cookie is a
journey and a meditation on the transformative power of friendship,
commitment and the meaning of family.

Bill Moyers Journal
While on a camping trip, Ted Kerasote met a dog—a Labrador mix—who was
living on his own in the wild. They became attached to each other, and
Kerasote decided to name the dog Merle and bring him home. There, he
realized that Merle’s native intelligence would be diminished by
living exclusively in the human world. He put a dog door in his house
so Merle could live both outside and in. A deeply touching portrait of
a remarkable dog and his relationship with the author, Merle’s Door
explores the issues that all animals and their human companions face
as their lives intertwine, bringing to bear the latest research into
animal consciousness and behavior as well as insights into the origins
and evolution of the human-dog partnership. Merle showed Kerasote how
dogs might live if they were allowed to make more of their own
decisions, and Kerasote suggests how these lessons can be applied
universally.

Bleating Hearts
Part laugh-out-loud storytelling, part thoughtful self-reflection,
this debut memoir from a television comedy writer follows her many
adventures around the world in an attempt to escape her fear of
commitment and settling down. Original. 50,000 first printing.

The Dog That Talked to God
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Faith. Trust. Triumph. “I’m sorry,” the doctor said. “He is
permanently and totally blind. There is nothing we can do for him.”
George and Sarah Hingson looked at each other, devastated. Their sixmonth-old son, Michael was a happy, strawberry blond baby boy, healthy
and normal in every way except one. When the Hingsons switched on a
light or made silly faces, Michael did not react. Ever. “My best
suggestion is that you send him to a home for the blind,” the doctor
continued. “He will never be able to do anything for himself.” Fortyseven years later, a yellow Labrador retriever puppy was born in the
whelping unit of Guide Dogs for the Blind in San Rafael, California.
The puppy’s name was Roselle. On September 11, 2001, she saved
Michael’s life. This is Roselle’s story too. —From the Introduction
Every moment in Michael Hingson’s and Roselle’s lives seemed to lead
up to this day. When one of four hijacked planes flew into the World
Trade Center’s north tower on September 11, 2001, Michael Hingson, a
district sales manager for a data protection and network security
systems company, was sitting down for a meeting. His guide dog,
Roselle, was at his feet. Paired for twenty-one months, man and dog
spent that time forging a bond of trust, much like police partners who
trust their lives to each other. Michael couldn’t see a thing, but he
could hear the sounds of shattering glass, falling debris, and
terrified people flooding around him and Roselle. However, Roselle sat
calmly beside him. In that moment, Michael chose to trust Roselle’s
judgment and not to panic. They were a team. Thunder Dog is a story
that will forever change your spirit and your perspective. It
illuminates Hingson’s lifelong determination to achieve parity in a
sighted world and how the rare trust between a man and his guide dog
can inspire an unshakable faith in each one of us.

Merle's Door
From the bestselling author of How to Read Literature Like a Professor
comes this essential primer to reading poetry like a professor that
unlocks the keys to enjoying works from Lord Byron to the Beatles. No
literary form is as admired and feared as poetry. Admired for its
lengthy pedigree—a line of poets extending back to a time before
recorded history—and a ubiquitous presence in virtually all cultures,
poetry is also revered for its great beauty and the powerful emotions
it evokes. But the form has also instilled trepidation in its many
admirers mainly because of a lack of familiarity and knowledge. Poetry
demands more from readers—intellectually, emotionally, and
spiritually—than other literary forms. Most of us started out loving
poetry because it filled our beloved children's books from Dr. Seuss
to Robert Louis Stevenson. Eventually, our reading shifted to prose
and later when we encountered poetry again, we had no recent
experience to make it feel familiar. But reading poetry doesn’t need
to be so overwhelming. In an entertaining and engaging voice, Thomas
C. Foster shows readers how to overcome their fear of poetry and learn
to enjoy it once more. From classic poets such as Shakespeare, Samuel
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Taylor Coleridge, and Edna St. Vincent Millay to later poets such as
E.E. Cummings, Billy Collins, and Seamus Heaney, How to Read Poetry
Like a Professor examines a wide array of poems and teaches readers:
How to read a poem to understand its primary meaning. The different
technical elements of poetry such as meter, diction, rhyme, line
structures, length, order, regularity, and how to learn to see these
elements as allies rather than adversaries. How to listen for a poem’s
secondary meaning by paying attention to the echoes that the language
of poetry summons up. How to hear the music in poems—and the poetry in
songs! With How to Read Poetry Like a Professor, readers can
rediscover poetry and reap its many rewards.

How to Read Poetry Like a Professor
The uplifting story of two unlikely mountaineers: a man in late middle
age and a fearless pint-sized pup who, together, scale Colorado's
highest peaks. By the time life had finished hitting Rick Crandall
from all sides, he was at the lowest point of his life, both
personally and professionally. Depressed to find himself facing a midlate-life age crisis and watching his finances crumble as the tech
industry bubble burst, he hopes his future isn't headed downhill. It
was at this critical juncture in their new marriage that his wife
Pamela made an astute and life-changing suggestion: "Let's get a dog."
So begins the story of Emme, a 200-pound Saint Bernard trapped in the
body of 5-pound Australian terrier puppy. Soon, Emme and Rick hit the
hiking trails around Aspen, Colorado. While she is groomed to be a
show dog, it's soon obvious that her heart is in the hills and with
Rick, who decides to add more challenging hikes to the mix. Before
long, they are scaling Colorado's "fourteeners," peaks with altitudes
of over 14,000 feet. On one magical day, Emme climbs to the top of
four "fourteeners," a quarter of the sixteen such peaks she will
complete during her life without once being carried on a trail or on
the rocks on the way to a summit. In mountaineering Rick realizes he
has found—in his late sixties—his life's new passion. This is where
Emme has led him—out of the abyss and to the top of the mountain. She
was never really walking behind: she was nudging him along until he
found his stride. Even after Rick understood the glory of climbing, it
was Emme still doing the leading, until Rick learned how to lead
himself.

Will's Red Coat
A companion volume to the Emmy Award–winning PBS® series—interviews
with “an essential voice in our national conversation” (Brian
Williams, MSNBC anchor). This “provocative” and “absorbing” (Star
Tribune) companion book to Bill Moyer’s acclaimed PBS series invites
readers into conversations with some of the most captivating voices on
the scene today, in what Kirkus Reviews calls “a glittering array of
discussions.” From Jon Stewart on politics and media to Michael Pollan
on food, The Wire creator David Simon on the mean streets of our
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cities, James Cone and Shelby Steele on race in the age of Obama,
Robert Bly and Nikki Giovanni on the power of poetry, Barbara
Ehrenreich on the hard times of working Americans, and Karen Armstrong
on faith and compassion, Moyer’s own intelligence and insight match
that of his guests and their discussions animate many of the most
salient issues of our time. With extensive commentary from Moyers,
marked by his customary “respect, intelligence, curiosity, humor, and
graciousness,” here are the debates; cultural currents; and, above
all, lively minds that shape the conversation of democracy (Booklist).
“In an era of much instant and ephemeral talk, it is a pleasurable
thing to hold this ‘book of ideas.’” —Publishers Weekly “[Moyers] has
always been about something beyond the moment. Or put another way,
while everyone else in the media has been exploring topography, Moyers
has been exploring geology.” —Los Angeles Times

Finding Gobi
The story that became a global sensation: Sophie, the Australian
cattle dog who was lost at sea and swam six miles through sharkinfested waters to a remote island where she survived in the wild for
five months. It was just another day in paradise as Jan and Dave
Griffith, along with their blue cattle dog, Sophie, motored out of
Mackay Marina for a gorgeous weekend at sea. But when the sky suddenly
darkened and the waves turned fierce, the unthinkable happened: Sophie
disappeared overboard. Her heartbroken humans couldn’t fathom the loss
and could only hope their beloved pet didn’t suffer. But this true
cattle dog and devoted best friend wasn’t going to give up that
easily—and what followed is a remarkable tale of survival, luck, and
persistence. From the first day the Griffiths set eyes on puppy Sophie
through that terrible October day she was lost, to Sophie’s time as a
castaway and the reunion that almost didn’t happen, journalist Emma
Pearse recreates the incredible journey of this canine Robinson
Crusoe. An inspirational story of loyalty and the resilience of the
spirit, Sophie offers undeniable proof about the unbreakable bond
between humans and our pets—and that if lost, they would do anything
to come home to us.

Christmas Cat Coloring
After a close friend died of cancer, middle-aged, overweight,
acrophobic newspaperman Tom Ryan decided to pay tribute to her in a
most unorthodox manner. Ryan and his friend, miniature schnauzer
Atticus M. Finch, would attempt to climb all forty-eight of New
Hampshire’s four-thousand-foot peaks twice in one winter while raising
money for charity. It was an adventure of a lifetime, leading them
across hundreds of miles and deep into an enchanting but dangerous
winter wonderland. At the heart of the amazing journey was the
extraordinary relationship they shared, one that blurred the line
between man and dog. Following Atticus is an unforgettable true saga
of adventure, friendship, and the unlikeliest of family, as one
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remarkable animal opens the eyes and heart of a tough-as-nails
newspaperman to the world’s beauty and its possibilities.

A Friend Like Henry
Tools for healing.

Tuna Melts My Heart
In The Dog Listener Jan Fennell shares her revolutionary insight into
the canine world and its instinctive language that has enabled her to
bring even the most delinquent of dogs to heel. This easy-to-follow
guide draws on Jan's countless case histories of problem dogs—from
biters and barkers to bicycle chasers—to show how you can bridge the
language barrier that separates you from your dog. This edition
includes a new 30-Day Training Guide to further incorporate Jan's
powerful method into every element of pet ownership, including:
Understanding what it means to care for a dog Choosing the right dog
for you Introducing your dog to its new home Overcoming separation
anxiety Walking on a leash Dealing with behavioral problems Grooming
And much more

Pop Quiz
Seventeen-year-old Danny feels like he has nothing figured out, not
his future plans, not relationships, not even his own sexuality, but a
visit from a cool city girl might change his summer and his entire
life.

Keep This to Yourself
It?s been a year since the Catalog Killer terrorized the sleepy
seaside town of Camera Cove, killing four people before disappearing
without a trace. Like everyone else in town, eighteen-year-old Mac
Bell is trying to put that horrible summer behind him—easier said than
done since Mac's best friend Connor was the murderer's final victim.
But when he finds a cryptic message from Connor, he's drawn back into
the search for the killer—who might not have been a random drifter
after all. Now nobody—friends, neighbors, or even the sexy stranger
with his own connection to the case—is beyond suspicion. Sensing that
someone is following his every move, Mac struggles to come to terms
with his true feelings towards Connor while scrambling to uncover the
truth.

Way to Go
In her small town, seventeen year-old Delia “Dee” Skinner is known as
the girl who wasn’t taken. Ten years ago, she witnessed the abduction
of her best friend, Sibby. And though she told the police everything
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she remembered, it wasn’t enough. Sibby was never seen again. At
night, Dee deals with her guilt by becoming someone else: the Seeker,
the voice behind the popular true crime podcast Radio Silent, which
features missing persons cases and works with online sleuths to solve
them. Nobody knows Dee’s the Seeker, and she plans to keep it that
way. When another little girl goes missing, and the case is linked to
Sibby’s disappearance, Dee has a chance to get answers, with the help
of her virtual detectives and the intriguing new girl at school. But
how much is she willing to reveal about herself in order to uncover
the truth? Dee’s about to find out what’s really at stake in
unraveling the mystery of the little girls who vanished.

Big Time
On Mount Washington, it’s lack of preparation, not the mountain, that
kills. The weather is highly changeable with wind gusts of 140 mph and
-35 degree temps. Then there are the avalanches and icefalls. Combine
this with inexperienced hikers in t-shirts and flip flops and things
can get ugly fast. Death on Mount Washington describes the
circumstances behind the tragic tales of those who have lost their
lives on the mountain. No one--not even the most experienced
mountaineer or pilot--is safe from the mountain's mercurial weather
conditions. Learn from the mistakes of others in the comfort and
safety of your armchair and remember to respect Mount Washington on
your next ski trip.

Until Tuesday
Life in the twenty-first century is designed for comfort-just look
around. We have upgrades for everything-airfare, tickets to the big
game, and even our phones. But what's the real cost of comfort?

Finding Atticus
Floundering in her second career, the one she’s always wanted, fortyeight year old Cheryl Suchors resolves that, despite a fear of
heights, her mid-life success depends on hiking the highest of the
grueling White Mountains in New Hampshire. All forty-eight of them.
She endures injuries, novice mistakes, and the heartbreaking loss of a
best friend. When breast cancer threatens her own life, she seeks
solace and recovery in the wild. Her quest takes ten years. Regardless
of the need since childhood to feel successful and in control,
climbing teaches her mastery isn’t enough and control is often an
illusion. Connecting with friends and with nature, Suchors redefines
success: she discovers a source of spiritual nourishment, spaces
powerful enough to absorb her grief, and joy in the persistence of
love and beauty. 48 Peaks inspires us to believe that, no matter what
obstacles we face, we too can attain our summits.
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Following Atticus
Boston Globe Bestseller A true story of acceptance, perseverance, and
the possibility of love and redemption as evocative, charming, and
powerful as the New York Times bestseller Following Atticus. Drawn by
an online post, Tom Ryan adopted Will, a frightened, deaf, and mostly
blind elderly dog, and brought him home to live with him and Atticus.
The only owners Will ever knew had grown too fragile to take care of
themselves, or of him. Ultimately, Will was left at a kill shelter in
New Jersey. Tom hoped to give Will a place to die with dignity, amid
the rustic beauty of the White Mountains of his New Hampshire home.
But when Will bites him numerous times and acts out in violent
displays, Tom realizes he is in for a challenge. With endless patience
and the kind of continued empathy Tom has nurtured in his relationship
with Atticus, Will eventually begins to thrive. Soon, the angry, hurt,
depressed, and near-death oldster has transformed into a happy,
gamboling companion with a puppy-like zest for discovery. Will
perseveres for two and a half years, inspiring hundreds of thousands
of Tom and Atticus’s fans with his courage, resilience, and
unforgettable heart. A story of a dog and an indelible bond that is
beautiful, heartbreaking, uplifting, and unforgettable, Will’s Red
Coat honors the promise held in all of us, at any stage of life.
Will’s Red Coat includes eight pages of color photographs.

The Dog Who Took Me Up a Mountain
Following Atticus is Tom Ryan's moving true story, of a man and his
remarkable dog. Tom Ryan is a middle-aged, overweight, no-nonsense
newspaper editor. But when Atticus M. Finch, a Miniature Schnauzer,
arrives, he is forced to question everything about his life. Wanting
to raise money in memory of a friend who died of cancer, Tom decides
that they will both climb 48 of New Hampshire's mountains during a
single winter - twice. What awaits the pair is the adventure of a
lifetime. In an enchanting but dangerous winter wonderland, they face
raging blizzards, frostbite and storms. It is a rare test of endurance
that soon becomes a soul-searching journey. And then, within a month
of returning home, tragedy strikes. Atticus goes blind, and the blood
tests suggest something even worse. Now facing an even greater
challenge, Tom and Atticus undertake a journey through darkness and
into light. For anyone that loved Marley and Me, Following Atticus by
Tom Ryan is a heartwarming story of friendship, selflessness,
redemption -- and above all, love. Tom Ryan worked as an editor until
2007, when he decided to sell his newspaper move to the White
Mountains of New Hampshire. He started climbing in memory of a friend
who died of cancer, and in the last five years has climbed an
incredible four hundred and fifty 4,000-foot peaks.

I Hope You're Listening
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A wonderfully quirky, heart-breaking, heart-warming and thoughtprovoking story of a woman's dog who not only talks to her, he talks
to God. Recently widowed Mary Fassler has no choice except to believe
Rufus, the miniature schnauzer, who claims to speak to the Divine. The
question is: Will Mary follow the dog's advice, and leave everything
she knows and loves? Is this at the urging of God? Or is it something
else? Will Mary risk it all or ignore the urgings of her own heart?

Street Player
When Trish Herr became pregnant with her first daughter, Alex, she and
her husband, Hugh, vowed to instill a bond with nature in their
children. By the time Alex was five, her over-the-top energy levels
led Trish to believe that her very young daughter might be capable of
hiking adult-sized mountains. In Up, Trish recounts their always
exhilarating--and sometimes harrowing--adventures climbing all fortyeight of New Hampshire's highest mountains. Readers will delight in
the expansive views and fresh air that only peakbaggers are afforded,
and will laugh out loud as Trish urges herself to "mother up" when she
and Alex meet an ornery--and alarmingly bold--spruce grouse on the
trail. This is, at heart, a resonant, emotionally honest account of a
mother's determination to foster independence and fearlessness in her
daughter, to teach her "that small doesn't necessarily mean weak; that
girls can be strong; and that big, bold things are possible."

Chosen Suffering: Becoming Elite In Life And Leadership
A misread map, a sudden storm, a forgotten headlampÑand suddenly a
leisurely hike turns into a treacherous endeavor. In the past decade,
inexpensive but sophisticated navigation devices and mobile phones
have led to alarming levels of overconfidence on the trail. Adding to
this worrisome trend, the increasing popularity of ventures into
mountainous terrain has led hikers seeking solitudeÑor an adrenaline
rushÑinto increasingly remote or risky forays. Sandy Stott, the
ÒAccidentsÓ editor at the journal of the Appalachian Mountain Club,
delivers both a history and a celebration of the search and rescue
workers who save countless lives in the White MountainsÑalong with a
plea for us not to take their steadfastness and bravery for granted.
Filled with tales of astonishing courage and sobering tragedy,
Critical Hours will appeal to outdoor enthusiasts and armchair
adventurers alike.

Words from the Wild
Death on Mount Washington
“Written with love, told with joy. Very easy to enjoy.”—Fredrik
Backman, author of A Man Called Ove For fans of The Little Paris
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Bookshop and The 100-Year-Old Man Who Climbed Out the Window and
Disappeared comes a heartwarming debut about 96-year-old Doris, who
writes down the memories of her eventful life as she pages through her
decades-old address book. But the most profound moment of her life is
still to come . . . Meet Doris, a 96-year-old woman living alone in
her Stockholm apartment. She has few visitors, but her weekly Skype
calls with Jenny—her American grandniece, and her only relative—give
her great joy and remind her of her own youth. When Doris was a girl,
she was given an address book by her father, and ever since she has
carefully documented everyone she met and loved throughout the years.
Looking through the little book now, Doris sees the many crossed-out
names of people long gone and is struck by the urge to put pen to
paper. In writing down the stories of her colorful past—working as a
maid in Sweden, modelling in Paris during the 30s, fleeing to
Manhattan at the dawn of the Second World War—can she help Jenny,
haunted by a difficult childhood, unlock the secrets of their family
and finally look to the future? And whatever became of Allan, the love
of Doris’s life? A charming novel that prompts reflection on the
stories we all should carry to the next generation, and the surprises
in life that can await even the oldest among us, The Red Address Book
introduces Sofia Lundberg as a wise—and irresistible—storyteller.

Critical Hours
Comprehensive and hard-hitting, Bleating Hearts examines the world’s
vast exploitation of animals, from the food, fashion, and research
industries to the use of other species for sport, war, entertainment,
religion, labor and pleasure.

48 Peaks
Sam and Annabel learn about paleontology while solving a mystery.

Thunder Dog
At the dawn of the 1990s, a new crew of leading men—Johnny Depp,
Nicolas Cage, Keanu Reeves, and Brad Pitt—was rocketing toward
stardom. River Phoenix, however, stood in front of the pack. But
behind Phoenix's talent and beautiful public face was a young man who
had been raised in a cult by nonconformist parents, who was burdened
with supporting his family from a young age, and who eventually
succumbed to addiction, dying of an overdose in front of the Viper
Room, West Hollywood's storied club, at twenty-three. Last Night at
the Viper Room is part biography, part cultural history of the 1990s,
and part celebration of a Hollywood icon gone too soon. Full of
interviews from his fellow actors, directors, friends, and family,
Last Night at the Viper Room shows the role River Phoenix played in
creating the place of the actor in our modern culture and the impact
his work still makes today.
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Following Atticus
Good Grief Rituals
The inside story of Chicago, one of the most successful and enduring
rock bands ever With their distinctive blending of soulful rock and
horn-infused urban jazz, Chicago has thrilled music fans for more than
forty years with their lyrical brilliance. In this no-holds-barred
memoir, legendary rocker Danny Seraphine shares his dramatic—and often
shocking—experiences as the popular supergroup's cofounder and
longtime drummer. He reveals behind-the-scenes anecdotes about
Chicago’s beginnings as the house band at Los Angeles's legendary
Whisky A Go Go, where they were discovered by music icons Janis Joplin
and Jimi Hendrix, and personal insights about the group’s many
comebacks and reinventions over the years. Offers a lively inside
account of the music and history of the perennially popular band
Chicago, one of the most successful American bands ever with over 122
million albums sold, by the band’s cofounder and longtime drummer
Danny Seraphine Includes riveting tales and rare photographs from
Seraphine's time on the road touring with performers including Dennis
and Carl Wilson of the Beach Boys, Janis Joplin, Jimi Hendrix, and
Bruce Springsteen Candidly tackles many rumors about Chicago,
including Mafia ties, accounting and payola scandals, and major drug
abuse Discusses the mysterious circumstances surrounding Seraphine's
1990 firing from the band as well as his comeback with his critically
acclaimed new band, California Transit Authority Whether you're a
diehard Chicago fan or just love a well-told rock-and-roll memoir,
Street Player will entertain and surprise you.
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